
From: Franz, Damon A. 
Sent: 2/21/2013 5:07:18 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: your new job 

Hey Erik-

Thanks! I'm looking forward to getting some exposure to some new issues and new 
experience. I've enjoyed working with you as well. 

See you at the En Banc next week? 

Damon 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2013 4:30 PM 
To: Franz, Damon A. 
Subject: Your new job 

Damon, 

Congratulations on your move to Energy Division. It sounds like a good move and it should 
be an interesting job. I've enjoyed working with you in President Peevey's office and I'm sure 
we will have plenty of opportunities to work together in your new role. 

Best of luck. When do you start? 

SB GT&S 0434155 

mailto:EBJ1@pge.com


Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 

PG&ETs committed to protecting ,our customers' privacy. , To learn more, please visiThttp:7Avww.pee.com/about/conr pany/privacy/customer/ 

SB GT&S 0434156 


